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Dear Blaise Families,

I am writing to let you know that there has been a delay in the publication of the school’s Ofsted
report.

This delay is because the inspectorate felt that they needed to return to the school to gather
additional evidence this week. They returned on the 31st October and spent the day meeting
leaders and speaking to a significant number of children. They also reviewed additional responses
to the pupil survey that was sent out on the INSET day. The report should now be published within
the next six weeks.

Whilst I remain unable to talk about the specifics of the judgement, I can say that we feel that the
judgement is a fair representation of our school.

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions.

Yours faithfully,

Mr N Nabarro
Headteacher
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